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Mai Vang

From: Joanna Zimny
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 11:20 AM
To: ElZamel Businessman
Cc: Leanna Shaff; Mai Vang
Subject: RE: 948 Cook Ave E.Elzamel Ltr.2-4-25

Good morning, 
 
Just spoke with the Legislative Hearing officer about this. We will put together a resolution granting a further 
extension to March 31, 2025 but absolutely no further extensions will be given.  
 
Additionally, I just checked MNCRO and your writ was issued yesterday. 
 
Thanks, 
Joanna 
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant  
Legislative Hearing Office  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall 
Suite 310 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 651-266-8585  
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov  

 
 
 
 
 

From: ElZamel Businessman <gomaaelzamel@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 8:07 PM 
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 948 Cook Ave E.Elzamel Ltr.2-4-25 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thank you Joanna.  
I’ll need 30 days. I hope I’ll get the writ soon as possible  
 
 
 
 
On Tue, Feb 25, 2025 at 11:49 AM Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
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Let me speak to the Legislative Hearing officer and I will get back to you. What is your actual ask for a timeline for 
an extension? 

  

Thanks, 

Joanna 

  

  

  

From: ElZamel Businessman <gomaaelzamel@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 10:00 AM 
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 948 Cook Ave E.Elzamel Ltr.2-4-25 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Good morning  

  

Please see the attachment. 

  

We have obtained a ruling against the occupier regarding house 948 cook. We are just waiting for the 
writ from the court to move forward. so I’m asking to get more time because they still processing the 
writ  

  

  

  

  

  

On Wed, Feb 5, 2025 at 7:27 AM Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
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Received thank you, I will send on to staff & attach to your file. 

  

Joanna 

  

  

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant  
Legislative Hearing Office  

Pronouns: she/her/hers 

Saint Paul City Hall 

Suite 310 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  

Saint Paul, MN 55102  

P: 651-266-8585  

joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

www.StPaul.gov  

 

  

  

  

  

From: ElZamel Businessman <gomaaelzamel@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 4:29 PM 
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 948 Cook Ave E.Elzamel Ltr.2-4-25 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
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On Tue, Feb 4, 2025 at 3:38 PM Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.    

  

Thank you, 

Joanna 

  

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant  
Legislative Hearing Office  

Pronouns: she/her/hers 

Saint Paul City Hall 

Suite 310 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  

Saint Paul, MN 55102  

P: 651-266-8585  

joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

www.StPaul.gov  

 

  

  

  


